
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT for the  MONTH of AUGUST 

2017 

 

May the peace and grace of our Lord Jesus Christ accompany you eternally. 

Grateful to the Lord Father Almighty for his mercy and love, this month was a great 

blessing since we have a new brother in the faith, our brother Luis Atencio who for 

the glory of God obeyed the Gospel.  
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In this month we continue to faithfully obey the commandments of our Lord. 

On Sunday we continue to gather to worship our great King. 

On Wednesday we gather to study the word of God and the prayers. 

We also continue to visit our friends and brothers to continue to speak of the 

gospel of salvation to all, until now we have new contacts thanks to God. 

In this month my wife began a new discipleship with our new sister Milena, soon 

she will also be meeting with the daughter of our brother Peter to preach the 

gospel of salvation 

This month I traveled to Colombia to look for some medicines that are donated to 

needy brothers, thank God there was no problem passing it. 

I ask your prayers for my country so that everything improves. 

I ask that you are praying for my family and for my person so that the Lord will 

continue giving us strength. 



I ask for prayer for the unity of the church and for the numerical and spiritual 

growth. 

Thank you I give God and you for your great help, God bless. 

Your brother and server. José Gregorio Díaz. 

      Goodness and Mercy.  


